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Bobtails Newsletter 

Half term week is Monday 

15th – Friday 19th February 

2021 

We will be spending a lot of time 

outside so please make sure your 

child has warm clothing.  

Unfortunately, no parents 

allowed into Bobtails unless 

arranged with a member of 

staff please.   

No toys or food to be brought into 

Bobtails, ONLY bags with nappies and 

a change of clothes. If you are doing 

an all-day session on a Tuesday, you 

need to supply a packed lunch no 

restrictions on food other than no nuts 

or peanut butter please.  

Please remember that 

our drop off time is 

8:45am and pick up at 

11:45am. If you are 

going to be late, could 

you call or text to let us 

know please.  

Please advise us if 

someone in your family 

has coronavirus. 

Thank you to you all for 

all the staff 

to keep the Bobtails 

Family safe! 

Our topic for this half 

term is Winter. This 

will give the children 

an opportunity to 

explore ice and its 

melting process and 

to make winter 

features for our wall 

display.   

We hope you’re all enjoying 

tapestry! Please ask for help at 

any time.  

Nursery applications are now open for 

children who were born between 1st 

September 2017 to 31st August 2018. You 

must fill in the forms and hand back to your 

chosen nursery by Friday 28th February 

2021. I have put a St Andrews pack in all 

the drawers. 

Fundraising – If you are working 

from home please could you help 

us in saving and bringing in your  

used ink cartridges!. 


